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Newsletter 25th  June 2019 
 
Last half term our Year 6 and Year 2 
children continued to work really hard and 
completed their SATs. This half term the 
Year 1 children took their national Phonics 
Tests. All the children together with their 
teachers, have worked very hard in 
preparation for these tests.  
 
Water Bottles 
We always encourage children to drink 
plenty of water, but especially during the 
summer months.  Your child may bring in 
to school a bottle of water to leave in their 
classroom.  Please ensure that the bottle is 
clearly marked with your child’s name.  
 
Sun Protection  
During the hot weather please ensure your 
child brings a hat/cap to school with them 
for breaktimes.  Children may also bring in 
sun cream, which can be reapplied during 
peak times (including outdoor PE lessons).  
The sun cream bottle must be clearly 
marked with your child’s name and class.   
 
Parentmail 
As Parentmail is the main way we contact 
parents and advise them of upcoming 
events please can we ask that you make 
sure all your details are correct on your 
Parentmail account to ensure that all 
information from the school is received. 
We would also ask if you change anything 
within Parentmail you come into the school 
office so we may change it on our records 
as well. 
 
Westminster Abbey Quiz  
Four of our Year 6 took part in a quiz at 
Westminster Abbey earlier this month. 
They did incredibly well and came 3rd out 
of over 18 teams. Well done to:  
 
Ajay – Leopards 
Mostafa – Leopards 
Inaya – Tigers 
Krishee - Tigers 
 
 
Thank you to Miss Turner, Mrs Viney and 
Mrs Duffy for organising and escorting the 
children. 

  
 
Playground Equipment 
Playground equipment on school grounds may 
only be used during school hours when children 
are supervised by school staff. This is due to 
`health and safety` protocol and the conditions of 
our insurance policy. Therefore children MUST 
NOT use the equipment before or after school. 
Thank you for your understanding. 
 
Calendar Dates 
As you will see from the calendar this will be a 
very busy last few weeks please note the revised 
sports morning dates which are in red.   
 
Thursday 27th June – Dolphins Assembly 
Friday 28th June – KS2 Sports Day 
Monday 1st July – District Sports 
Tuesday 2nd July – Transition Day 
Wednesday 3rd July – KS1 Sports Day 
Thursday 4th July – Llamas Assembly 
Wednesday 10th July – Year 2 Trip to The Golden 
Hinde 
Thursday 11th July – Dragonflies Assembly 
Thursday 11th July (eve) – Year 6 Leavers 
Assembly  
Friday 12th July – School Reports 
Tuesday 16th July – Summer Disco 
Wednesday 17th July – Year 6 Laser Tag Party 
Thursday 18th July – Flamingoes Assembly 
Friday 19th July – Term Ends 1.15pm 
 
 
Parent Governors 
Your parent Governors are: 
 
Mrs Francesca Carter 
Mrs Sinthuga Joseph 
 
A number of parents have enquired about 
becoming parent helpers for September 2019. 
Should you be interested please see me in the 
playground to find out more. 
 
 
Ms Corrigan  
Headteacher 
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